
I

'

V '

I
•: • H ;

a

' -A
A ..

;

Principal•

■

Thank you for your letter of
December 30th.

I am clad to subscribe for 
"Pacific Affairs" for another year, and 
an enclosing bank ir- " for "'2.00 herewith.

Cordially reciprocating your
good wishes,

X an.

Brer yours faithfully.

My dear Miss Talker,

His s Uathalla Talker,
The Institute of Pacific Relations, 
Honolulu, Hawaii.
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25th January, 19 3 0
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